
1

Burke, Ruth A

From: Maureen Stanton <maureenstanton41@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 14, 2020 9:03 PM
To: DEP Rule Comments
Subject: Comment on Chapter 400: ME Solid Waste Management Rules

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hello,  
 
I am writing to support the amendment to close the loophole that allows out-of-state entities to ship their sludge and 
waste to Maine. Maine is known for its environmental health and beauty, which attracts residents, tourists and 
businesses. It is imperative to have the strictest standards to protect Maine's environment, and accepting toxic, noxious 
sludge from other states is detrimental to Maine's environmental health, to our tourism economy, and especially 
harmful to those Mainers who live near these stinking sludge dumps.  
 
Accepting toxic waste from other states is a bad idea and the statute should be changed to prohibit this practice. Do we 
want Maine to smell like Gary, Indiana or New Jersey?  
 
I urge you to close the loophole that would allow out of state sludge and waste to be shipped to our beautiful and 
currently environmentally healthy state. 
 
Maureen Stanton 
1336 Five Islands Road 
Georgetown ME  04548 
207-607-3173 
 
 
 
 
 
 
"Blazingly important memoir" ~ People Magazine         
"Memorable and beautiful" ~ Shelf Awareness 
"Sharp, candid, and deeply felt" ~ Boston Globe 
"Powerful and probing" ~ Kirkus 
https://www.maureenstantonwriter.com 
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